
 
March 16, 2011 
 

      A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of  
Lynbrook was held on Wednesday, March 16, 2011 at 8:00 A.M. in the Village 
Hall. 
 
  Present: Trustee Alan Beach 
    Trustee Hilary Becker 
    Trustee Thomas Atkinson 
    Village Administrator John Giordano 
 
  Absent: Mayor William Hendrick 
    Trustee Michael Hawxhurst 
    Village Attorney Peter Ledwith 
    

CANVASS  
3-15-11  
ELECTION  
RESULTS 
 
RES.#98-11 

     The Board met to canvass the results of the March 15, 2011 Election.   It is 
noted for the record that the Village was one election district for this election, and 
the results were as follows: 
 
Mayor    Trustee  
William J. Hendrick – 856    Alan C. Beach-842  
  Thomas D.Atkinson-842 
Write-In 
David Penso-13  Write-In 
Tom Miccio-3  Stephen Rozzi-3 
Michael Piteo-1  Steve Rossi-7 
Gerhard Marschall-1  Tom Miccio-11 
Claire McGuire-1  Cecil Maloney-1 
  Arlene Bivona-1 
  Pat Cox-2 
  John Marcos-1   
  Mary Colway-1   
  Rosi-1   
  Raymond Warren-1   
  David Pearsall-1  
 

CERTIFICATION 
OF RESULTS 
 
RES.#99-11 

     It was moved by Trustee Becker, seconded by Trustee Atkinson to certify said 
results and file same with the Village Clerk.  Motion carried, Mayor Hendrick and 
Trustee Hawxhurst absent, all others voting “Aye”. 
 

 
ADJOURNMENT 

     After no further business, it was moved by Trustee Beach, seconded by Trustee 
Atkinson to close the meeting at 8:25 A.M.  Motion carried, all voting “Aye”. 
 

  
  



  
 
 


